HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 

COUNCIL MEETING

May 15, 2018
OPERATING BUSINESS

Call to Order

Our meeting was called to order by Emily Campbell at 4:04 pm.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Maria Chaney, Krystal Miller, Kayla Bodine and Christy Childers.  Mollie Thompson was unable to attend
Agenda

After the Council reviewed the Agenda, Maria Chaney made a motion to accept the agenda as revised. Krystal Miller seconded the motion.  Consensus was reached by the Council.

Minutes 

Minutes were reviewed from April 17th  meeting.  A motion was made by Krystal Miller and a second by Christy Childers to accept the minutes as revised. Consensus was reached by the Council.

Public Comment
None

Good News Report

· MAP testing is finished
· KPREP this week

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
PLANNING 
BUDGET REPORT
· Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The Per Pupil budget and Local budget was reviewed by the Council. Kayla Bodine made a motion to accept the Per Pupil Budget as written and a second was received by Krystal Miller.  Maria Chaney made a motion to accept the local budget as written with a second being received by Kayla Bodine.  Consensus was reached by the Council.    

OLD BUSINESS

Council reviewed the updated 2018-2019 Per Pupil Budget.  Kayla Bodine made a motion to accept as written and received a second from Krystal Miller.  

NEW BUSNESS  
A. Student Handbook- Mrs. Campbell will update and council will review and approve during June meeting.
B.  Accident report- No action needs to be taken
EXECUTIVE SESSION
Kayla Bodine made a motion and the Council went into Executive Session at 5:02 pm to discuss personnel. The Council came out of Executive Session at 5:45 pm.  Mrs. Campbell informed the council that we now have a 2nd shift custodian position open.  Rodney’s last day was this past Friday, May 11th.   We have a Kindergarten teacher that will be retiring in October 2018 and the plan is to hire a teacher for her classroom and use her as interventionist from Aug to October.  The council felt that having a teacher hired and beginning the year as their teacher would be best for the kindergarten students.  There have been 21 applicants to apply for our Music teacher position for the 2018-2019 school year.  Mrs. Campbell and the council reviewed the applications and narrowed them down to 6 to be considered for an interview.   
ANNOUNCEMENTS

· 11 Student days left of school.  No school on the 22nd  (Election Day) or 28th (Memorial Day)
· Career Day, Talent Show, Awards day, Graduation and Field Day all ahead.
· Last day for students is June 1st.  Staff returns June 4th and Closing Day is June 5th.
.
The next meeting will be June 19th at 12:00 pm. With no further items on the agenda, Kayla Bodine made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Christy Childers.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:53 pm with consensus reached by the Council.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Wilcox, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary

